
 

 

 

  
   

 
   
 

 

Woodside Energy (GOM) Inc. 
1500 Post Oak Boulevard 
Houston, Texas 77056 3020 | USA 
T: 713 961 8500 
www.woodside.com 

January 10, 2023 

Jolie Harrison, Division Chief 
Permits and Conservation, Office of Protected Resources 
1315 East-West Highway, F/PR1 Room 13805 
Silver Springs, MD  20910 

RE: Withdraw of G&G Permit LOA Application
Lease OCS-G 36191, East Breaks Block 699 
Well No. 001 (API No. 60-804-40277-00) 

Ms. Harrison: 

On November 30, 2022, Woodside Energy (Deepwater) Inc. (Woodside) received an approved 
Letter of Authorization (LOA) for the potential take of marine mammal’s incidental to conducting 
Wellbore Seismic Acquisition Operations (Zero Offset Seismic Profile) at Lease OCS-G 36191, East 
Breaks Block 699, Well No. 002 (EB 699 #001). 

Woodside has since elected not to conduct the Zero Offset Seismic Profile on the EB 699 #001 well; 
therefore, no action occurred under this LOA. This letter of withdraw notification is being submitted 
in lieu of the marine mammal monitoring report that is required under the issued LOA. 

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact the undersigned 
or Kelley Pisciola, J. Connor Consulting, Inc. at (281) 698.8519 or kelley.pisciola@jccteam.com or 
Suzanna Hernandez at (713) 724-4626 Suzanna.Hernandez@woodside.com. 

Sincerely, 
Woodside Energy (Deepwater) Inc. 

Suzanna Hernandez 
Regulatory Adviser 

Suzy

ou=Houston (FOP)

Digitally signed by Hernandez,Hernandez, 
DN: cn=Hernandez, Suzy,
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